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SUBMISSION OF THE
BUDGET FOR FY 2021 - 2022
AND NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING
FOR THE TOWN OF BURNSVILLE

The Town of Burnsville’s budget for FY 2020-2021 has been submitted to the Town Council and
the budget officer has filed a copy in the office of the Town Clerk where it will remain available
for public inspection until the budget ordinance is adopted.

The Town Council will hold a public hearing on the budget at 6pm on June 3, 2021 at the
Burnsville Town Center at 6 South Main Street, Burnsville, NC.

During the State, County and Town State of Emergency for the COVID-19 pandemic, members
of the Burnsville Town Council may hold official meetings by use of conference telephone or
other electronic means pursuant to North Carolina Statutes 143-318.13 and 166A-19.24.
Members of the Town Council joining by electronic means shall be deemed present for
purposes of a quorum and voting. Members of the public shall wear masks and a minimum of
six (6) feet of distance between persons shall be maintained at all times. A live stream of the
meeting will also be accessible to the public via the Burnsville Town Center’s YouTube Channel.
Comments will be taken at the meeting and may also be emailed to
publiccomment@townofburnsville.org.

Individuals needing any assistance or accommodations may contact the Town Clerk at
828-682-2420.
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